Walter Exploration Inc.
6116 N. Central Expressway, Suite 313
Dallas, TX 75206
214-369-4564

September 7, 2011

Mr. Randy Dade
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Dept
Oil Conservation Division

811 South First

Artesia, NM 88210

RE: J.G. O’Brien Wells No 1, 3 and 4
API 30-005-60675 (#1), API30-005-60907 (#3), API 30-005-61361 (#4)
Section 31, Township 7 South, Range 29 East
Chaves County, NM

Dear Mr. Dade:

Referenced wells were plugged in April 2010. We received notice from Mr. David Brooks that a
site cleanup approval had not been completed.

I will call you in a few days for instructions on scheduling site cleanup inspections.

Please call me if you have any questions.

Very truly yours, RECE‘VED

ZQ"/ SEP 08 2011
. Brian Walter == NMOCD ARTESIA

Qpan (o)) 07)i3fo0n - Felh C T o Wolblin @ CAO5 Zpecrsnty
L Sobs%uujx Repock o% we U \Oba%(ﬁcl ZM et shood he  sobntiid




